CITY OF LAVON
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM
JULY 4, 2017

Members of the City Council may be in attendance at the Captain John Abston Pancake
Breakfast on Tuesday, July 4, 2017 from 8:30-11:00 am at the SH 78 Rest Area adjacent to the
Lakeview Cemetery.

LEDC PRESS RELEASE: FOURTH ANNUAL Capt. John Abston PANCAKE BREAKFAST — Tuesday, 4™ of July-8:30 A.M.
to 11:00 A.M. at the Rest Area on west side of State Highway 78 just north of the SH78 and FM 6 intersection.
Lavon’s Texas Film Friendly Coordinator, Charles Allen, invites all interested in American history to attend the
complimentary Fourth Annual 4™ of July Breakfast. Breakfast begins at 8:30 A.M. and continues until 11:00 A.M.
It’s a wonderful way to start the Fourth of July. Just bring a chair, some cool water to drink and enjoy the historic
reminiscing as to why we celebrate the Fourth of July. The breakfast event brings alive American history from
within Lavon Texas. At the Lavon Lake View Cemetery, adjacent to the Rest Area, is the final resting place of
Revolutionary War soldier, Capt. John Abston. John Abston was an early settler to the Lavon area. Lake View
Cemetery is located off of State Highway 78 in Lavon at FM 6. John Abston, in 1856 was laid to rest within the
Cemetery. History buffs and residents interested in enjoying the great morning breeze gather here annually to
recognize those who sacrificed for our Nation’s Independence. Come and enjoy. Breakfast is on the house!
Come in costume as have members of the Sons of the American Revolution, East Fork Trinity Chapter. Bring a
Declaration of Independence and read aloud some of this great document. A cannon will be present to provide
the proper military salute. Contact info@lavonedc.com or Charlie Allen at 972 375 7275 for more information.

The event is not a regularly scheduled meetings; this notice is being posted in compliance with
the Texas Open Meetings Act. No deliberation or action will be taken by the attending officials
during the gathering.

This is to certify that this Notice was duly posted on the glass of the front door of the City Hall, facing the
outside, the City’s website at www.cityoflavon.com and on the City Hall bulletin board before 10:00 AM

on June 30, 2017.
Maflt__ _—

Kim Dobbs, City Administrator | City Secretary
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